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Oct. 9, 2020                              EAGLE NEWS  
 

Ross County Christian Academy 
Fax Number for All Locations: (740) 422-1622 

Brookside Campus 

Secretary Mrs. Weaver & Ms. Fogle 740-772-4532 

Kindergarten-3rd Grade/ Operating Hours: 8:30 -2:45 

2215 Egypt Pike, Chillicothe, Ohio 45601 

Primary Principal Mrs. Wisecup Ext. 1139 

Preschool Mrs. Beverly Ext. 1121                               

Admissions Mr. Wright Ext. 1122 

Lighthouse Campus 

Secretary Mrs.  Mc Adams 740-703-0380 

4th -6th Grade/ Operating Hours: 8:15 -3:00 

341 Clinton Rd., Chillicothe, Ohio  45601 

Intermediate Principal Mrs. Ramey 

Zion Campus 

Secretary Mrs. Hacker & Mrs. Peters 740-703-2615 

7th -12th Grade/ Operating Hours: 8:00 -2:30 

84 South Clinton Rd., Chillicothe, Ohio 45601 

Middle/High School Principal Mr. Lloyd 

 

 

   
 

Sports News: Volley ball is winding down and it’s time to start 

basketball. Wow! Where does the time go? We are so proud of our 

Lady Eagles. They have grown abundantly and have represented 

RCCA well. Congratulations to our Lady Eagles! If you have any 

questions regarding our basketball program you can contact our 

Athletic Director, Tony Easterday at (740) 703-6251 

                                                                                               

Upcoming Events  

Tuesday, Oct. 13th 

Primary Picture Day 

Friday, Oct. 23rd 

Teachers Only -No School for 

Students 

Thursday, Oct. 29th 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Wednesday, Nov. 11th 

Veteran’s Day –No School 

Tuesday, Nov. 24th  

Early Release for Thanksgiving 

Break  

Wednesday –Friday, Nov. 25th-

27th  

Friday, Dec. 11th 

Church Give-A-Way Day: No 

School 

Friday, Dec. 18th 

Early Release for Christmas 
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PTF News: Our PTF will be sponsoring an upcoming Covid friendly Fall Fun Day on October 22nd! 

Please go on our fb page and answer a brief survey regarding the event by Oct. 12th. Thank you! 

 

Chapel News: Our chapel and worship times are such a blessing! Our kindergarten class did a 

wonderful job last week and Mrs. Rose did an exceptional job of explaining sin and forgiveness. This 

week’s chapel was blessing as well! Mrs. Patrick spoke regarding prayer, how to pray, why we pray, 

etc. In case you missed it you can watch it on fb!  

                                                                            
 

Weather News: Please remember to send your student(s) dressed appropriately for the changing         

                           seasons. Students will continue to go outside until the temperature falls below 40  

                           degrees. Please label you child’s clothing items, lunch boxes, etc. Thank you! 

                                                                   
                                                          

 

                                                                  

            

What then shall we say about these things? If God is for us, who can be against us? He who didn’t spare his own 

Son, but delivered him up for us all, how would he not also with him freely give us all things?  

                                              Romans 8:31-32    
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Middle/High Spirit Week… 

                             
 

Intermediate Spirit Week…   

                  
 

Primary Spirit Week… 

                               
 

Preschool Spirit Week…    
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Chess Club Note: Chess club will begin this coming Monday, October 12th.  Sign up forms will be 

available at the first session. This will be a 9 week session, cost is $99 per student and runs from 3:20 

until 4:20 every Monday. Class will take place at the Brookside campus (RCCA wing) room 101. 

Parents may pick up their child(ren) by parking in the gym parking lot and following the sidewalk 

past both gym doors to the exterior door to room 101. Parents will not be able to enter the building. 

Students will be required to wear a mask. Some students missed sessions last spring due to Covid 

closures. Those students will have a prorated cost this session.  

 

 

 

                                            Negatu…    

 

Negatu is our sponsored child in Ethiopia. He is 13 and we have sponsored him for 5 years. He is 

wearing clothes he bought with money we sent! The well that was dug is shared by the whole 

community. We are so blessed to have running water. Thank you Jesus! 

 

 


